
NPL.0115.0002.7756 

Fwd: S/F NEIWAND. [DLM=Sensitive:Law Enforcement (SLE)] 

From: "christopher_olen/ /staff/nswpolice", "christopher_olenM/staff/nswpolice" 

To: "michael_willing staff/nswpolice%nswpolice", "michael_willing staff/nswpolice%nswpolice" 

Bcc: "christopher_olen staff/nswpolice%nswpolice", "christopher_olen staff/nswpolice%nswpolice" 

Date: Tue, 01 Mar 2016 16:17:43 +1100 

Mick, 

FYI. Sent by DSGT Morgan to DSC Bignell, Surry Hills. 

Chris Olen 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Steven Morgan"  
Date: 1 March 2016 at 14:10:08 AEDT 
To: "Cameron Bignell" 
Cc: "Amanda Hancock" , "Christopher Olen" .. 111111 111M1, "John 
Lehmann" 
Subject: re: S/F NEI AND. [DLM=Sensitive:Law Enforcement (SLE)] 
D/S/C Cameron BIGNELL, 
Surry Hills LAC. 

Good afternoon Cameron, 

I have recently been advised that you are running S/F Parrabell; a review into the alleged deaths of a number of gay men 
in the Sydney area. 

I just wanted to advise you that we have recently been assigned to S/F REIWAND, conducting investigations into the 
deaths of Gilles MATIANNI (1985), Ross WARREN (1989) and John RUSSELL (1989). All three were gay men who were 
known to attend the Marks Park area at South Bondi. The deaths of WARREN & RUSSELL have been ruled as 
being homicides at an inquest held in 2005. 

Should you happen across evidence or information pertaining to the above deaths of MATIANNI, WARREN or RUSSELL 
during your investigations would you please forward them on for my attention, and I will do likewise for any other matters 
which may relate to your more broad investigation. 

Please feel free to contact me should you need to discuss further. 

Regards, 

Steve Morgan 
Detective Sergeant 
Unsolved Homicide Team 
Homicide Sauad 


